
     

 

Qanuippitaa? National Inuit Health Survey Launch 
 

 

The Nunatsiavut branch of the Qanuippitaa? National Inuit Health Survey is launching on June 23 at 11:00 a.m. 

The event will take place at the Illusuak Cultural Centre in Nain and will be livestreamed on the Nunatsiavut 

Government Facebook and Instagram pages. 

 

This will be official launch of the Nunatsiavut branch of the Qanuippitaa? Inuit Health Survey; this follows the 

national launch for the program, which took place in Rankin Inlet, Nunavut, in 2019.  

 

 

Contact: 

Bert.Pomeroy@nunatsiavut.com 

Natalie.Haire@nunatsiavut.com  
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